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Dear colleagues  
 
Greetings from Switzerland. Please find herewith our May 2019 Newsletter: 

 

Both adult and pediatric 
hematologists as Principal 
Investigators in PARC-ITP 
Registry 

We are glad that we have specialists both in adult and pediatric 
hematology as principal investigators to register their patients with 
ITP in the PARC-ITP registry and/or Splenectomy Registry.  

 

We want to encourage all adult and pediatric hematologists to 
contact our data manager Caroline Martin Asal 
(itpbasel@unibas.ch) to be an active investigator and enter their 
patient’s data into the registry.  

Already registered and active investigators, please continue to 
register all your newly diagnosed patients regularly, either by direct 
internet access (www.parc-itp.net) or, if your system does not allow 
you to do so, by completing forms and sending them to our data 
manager Caroline Martin Asal (itpbasel@unibas.ch), and she will be 
happy to register these data for you. (fax +41 61 704 12 41. 

Please check your files every month to see if follow-up information is 
due and complete all the forms that are underlined in the form row 
on the starting page of your institution (after login with your 
username and password on www.parc-itp.net you will see all your 
registered cases listed). 

Thank you so much for your highly appreciated work. 

Splenectomy Registry Please send the data of your patients who are planned for 
splenectomy, or who are already splenectomised to 
splenectomy@ukbb.ch, thank you. (fax number +41 61 704 12 41) 

Please check your files regularly to see, if follow-up information is 
due. 

Brainstorming Meeting on 
ICIS Future Development, 
Switzerland, September 12-14, 
2019 

The upcoming ICIS ITP Expert Meeting on “Critical questions in 
immune thrombocytopenia in children and adults” will be held as a 
closed, brainstorming meeting.  
This time, due to financial circumstances, the ICIS board decided to 
have a small meeting with invited experts only.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 

Paul Imbach 
Chairman 

Thomas Kühne 
Chairman 

Alexandra Schifferli 
Chairwoman 

Caroline Martin Asal 
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Verena Stahel 
Coordinator 

Monika Imbach 
Back Office 
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